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The universities of the European Project Semester Network in their Annual Providers Meeting 
held in Nottingham, United Kingdom, on 10/11th October 2019 have decided unanimously to 
declare vacant the winner of the EPS Logo Contest. It was agreed between the partners that 
none of the proposals submitted was good enough for the network to decide to change their 
current logo. 
 
 
Nevertheless, the EPS Network wants to express their gratitude to all participants and will 
contact them in the next few days. 
 
 
 

Nottingham, 11th October 2019 
 

 
 
 


